
NORTHWEST CONFERENCE MINISTERIAL ASSOCIATION 
Retreat Scholarship Application for 2016 

 
Your Northwest Conference Ministerial Association leadership wants all active clergy in our 
conference to be able to attend our annual retreat, and does not want financial constraints to keep 
people away unnecessarily. At the same time, we want to be good stewards of the resources God 
has entrusted to us so that we can maximize help for those who truly need it while not favoring 
particular individuals over time. Therefore, we ask that you provide the following information 
and return this form to Sandy Norris no later than August 31, 2016 in order for us to properly 
consider your request.  Thank you! 
 
Your Name and Contact Information: 

§ Name (including spouse if applicable):        

§ Church/Ministry Currently Served:          

§ Church/Ministry Position:           

§ Mailing Address:           

§ Phone:         Email:         
 
Regarding this year’s retreat:  
§ Will you be participating in the entire retreat event?  o Yes  o  No 
§ Is your spouse also attending?     o Yes  o No 
§ Have you attended previous NWCMA Retreats?   o Yes  o No 
 
Regarding your Scholarship Request:   

§ Priority is given to individuals currently serving Northwest Conference churches and 
institutions. 

§ Priority is given to individuals who did not receive scholarship housing or funds in 2015. 
§ Scholarship funds to be paid directly to Chase on the Lake to reduce your housing costs.   
 

ü On the reverse side, please provide a brief explanation for the reason(s) behind your request. 
 

ü Please attach a letter from your church chair or equivalent church officer confirming the 
actual need for this scholarship assistance (include contact information for church chair or 
officer). This should also be received no later than August 31, 2016. 

 
To return this form, or for further information, please contact: 
Sandy Norris 
Northwest Conference 
3106 47th Ave S 
Minneapolis, MN  55406 
sandy@northwestconference.org 


